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City of Dayton, Washington
AYIOI')  sepa cup 2022-01 - Dayton Wetiand Complex

WASH/INGTON

Date Issued: January 20, 2022
Comment by: February 3, 2022

Applicant: City of Dayton, Washington, 111 S. 1% St., Dayton, WA 99328

Proposal: The City of Dayton proposes to develop a wetland complex consisting of a series of up to
six wetland cells ranging in size from approximately two to five acres to provide additional
treatment and polishing of the City’s treated wastewater effluent. The City’s wastewater
will be treated off-site and pumped to the proposed project site after it has been treated
to NPDES Permit standards.

Location: AP #s: 013-2-010-38-035-3740, 013-2-009-38-002-2280, and 013-2-009-38-002-2270
TO9N R38E, S2 and T10N, R28E, S35

Lead Agency: City of Dayton

Contact: Dena Martin, Interim Planning Manager, 114 S. 2" St., Dayton, WA 99328
Dena_martin@co.columbia.wa.us 509-382-4676

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that this project does not have a probable significant
adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW
43.21C.030(2)(9¢c). This decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist and other
information on file with the lead agency. This information is available to the public upon request and can
be found online at https://daytonwa.com/inside-city-hall/departments/city-clerk/public-notices

This Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2). The Citywill not act on
this proposal for 14 days from the date of issue. Comments must be submitted by 4:00 p.m. on February
3, 2022. The Responsible Official will reconsider the DNS based on timely comments and may retain,
modify, or, if significant adverse impacts are likely, withdraw the DNS. If the DNS is retained, it will be
final after the expiration of the comment deadline.

Responsible Official: Dena Martin, Interim Planning Manager

SEPA Official Signature: é&(ﬁﬁ@g Date: //070 /a?a,?

NOTE: The issuance of this Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) does not constitute project approval.
The applicant must comply with all other applicable requirements of the City of Dayton and other agencies
with jurisdiction prior to receiving construction permits.
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